
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

June to August 2018 

 

Following are highlights for the period of June 18 to August 24, 2018 

 

June 19 

 Attended the Para Sport Event at St. Margaret Catholic School 

 

 Met with Dante and Regina Mundi staff and community and engaged in 

consultation for a renewed campus on Playfair 

 

June 21  

 Met with representatives of  Trust 15 to discuss the program 

 

 Attended St. Margaret Catholic School’s Graduation Ceremonies to deliver 

congratulations 

 

June 25 

 Attended St. Bernard Catholic School’s Graduation Ceremonies to deliver 

congratulations 

 

June 26 

 Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the Tom Leon Bursaries award 

ceremony and year end Mass at the CEC  

 

June 27 

 Attended Marshall McLuhan Catholic Secondary School Graduation to 

deliver congratulations 

 

 Attended Chaminade College Catholic Secondary School Graduation to 

deliver congratulations  

 



June 28 

 Met with ShareLife representatives to discuss school board campaign 

 

 Attended Bishop Allen Catholic Secondary School Graduation to deliver 

congratulations 

 

July 3 

 Delivered a welcome message to Religious Education Additional 

Qualification Course participants at the CEC 

 

August 16 and 17 

 Attended the ECCODE/CODE Summer Meeting, in Toronto, with Directors 

of Education from across Ontario 

 

August 28 

 Will hold Director’s AGM with Principals, Vice-Principals and Business 

Leaders to share our vision for the coming school year 

 

August 29th 

 Along with Trustees and Senior staff, will attend the Cardinal’s Education 

Mass at St. Paul’s Basilica 

 

 

 

 

 


